Kimpton Bench Working Party

Report to Parish Council

20th January 2021 to 17th February 2021

Death of BWP Member

Sadly, Helmar Eck died in January, in the end of the Corona Virus. However, he had been in several hospitals in the months after being admitted in November 2020 with infections of elbow and hip, getting steadily worse with more infections. He was one of the two members who worked almost exclusively on keeping our benches in good condition.

Work Done

We are not normally meeting but a few of us filled up the Parish salt bins in the middle of the icy spell.

Bob Finch 17th February 2021